
 

Okeechobee County School Board 
Employment Hearing 

Monday, December 5, 2022, 4:00 p.m. 
 
 

The Okeechobee County School Board will meet on Monday, December 5, 2022, at 4:00 p.m., to 

conduct an employment hearing pursuant to School Board Policy 6.52 – Suspension and 

Dismissal and Florida Statutes 120.569 and 120.57.  The employment hearing will be held in 

Room 303, School Board Administrative Office, 700 S.W. 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee, and is open 

to the public.  For more information please call 863-462-5000 x 1026. 

The Board will hold its regular Board Meeting on Tuesday, December 13, 2022, 6:00 p.m. as 

previously scheduled. 


